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Dear Parents/Guardians of:   
 
My name is Danielle Bean Jackson and I work at Randolph Career and Technical Center as a 
Wayne RESA Career Counselor.  As a former high school guidance counselor, I know how great 
the need is to connect with students and to assist them in both exploring careers and implementing 
an individual career plan for life after high school.  I am thrilled to be able to join in this effort with 
the Randolph CTC Counseling staff to ensure students are supported.   
 
You should know that I mostly support those graduating seniors who may be undecided, career 
confused, or unsure about how to get started on their postsecondary goals.  For students with 
an unidentified career pathway, I can help them explore their values and interests, the world of 
work, career trends, high-demand fields, and local training opportunities. In addition, all students 
referred will receive a detailed action plan that will assist with the completion of their post-
secondary goals. 
  
If you’d like to know more about this opportunity or if you’d like your student to schedule an 
individual career counseling session, please feel free to contact me. I can be reached via email 
(beand@resa.net) or phone (734-431-0860). You are welcome to text or call.  Because of current 
health concerns, virtual and telephone career counseling sessions are available.  In person 
sessions are also available on Wednesdays at Randolph.  
 
Finally, I would like to encourage you to visit our workforce development inventory website: 
workforce.resa.net to learn more about our work and review our career development resources.  It 
contains a wealth of exploration, educational, training, and employment resources that you may find 
beneficial.  
 
I hope that this information is helpful. I look forward to supporting your student on their 
postsecondary journey.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Danielle Bean Jackson, MA LPC 
Career Counselor 
 


